
 

 

August 9, 2023 
 

 
Gravie to complete annual gag attestation on behalf of plan sponsors 
 
The Consolidated Appropriations Act (CAA) gag clause prohibition requires issuers and plan 
sponsors to attest that any agreements they enter with health care providers, third-party 
administrators or other service providers will not contain language restricting access to cost and 
quality of care information. Compliance requires submission of a Gag Clause Prohibition 
Compliance Attestation (GCPCA) by December 27, 2023, from the plan and/or issuer. 
 
Gravie announced its agreements comply with the CAA prohibitions. The company also stated it 
will complete the annual submission, requiring no additional action on the part of plan sponsors.  
 
For additional information and support, contact your Bukaty benefits consultant or support team. 

https://insights.bukaty.com/gag-clause-attestation-ensures-plan-sponsors-have-access-to-cost-and-quality-data
https://hios.cms.gov/HIOS-GCPCA-UI
https://hios.cms.gov/HIOS-GCPCA-UI
https://www.gravie.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/CAA-Reporting-Notice.pdf

